
 

 

COVID Risk Statement 
 
To help protect our staff and clients, we are regularly reviewing our plans to deal with the impact of 
Coronavirus following the latest Government and Public Health England guidance. We will take steps 
to minimise the impact on our business, while also enabling us to continue to provide the best 
possible service to our clients. 
 
Client and Employee Care 
The health and wellbeing of our staff and clients remain our top priority. Everyone needs to play 
their part to slow the spread of the infection and to look after their health. We are ensuring that we 
take a sensible and pragmatic approach to contain any risk of spreading the infection. We will always 
take different approaches at different depots where appropriate. 
 
Communication 
We are providing regular updates and guidance to all of our staff, clients, suppliers and visitors to 
our offices to ensure they understand the risks and how to mitigate against them.  
 
Continuity of Service 
Many of the Hunt Forest Group can work remotely as a result of strong and reliable IT infrastructure. 
Therefore, we are well placed to provide a continuity of service and maintain our admin systems. 
We already operate across multiple sites and haver changed offices in the first instance to segregate 
staff beyond 2m. Inevitably, there has been a reduction in the number of face-to-face meetings and 
travel, but we have a range of tools and technologies available to enable us to interact with our 
teams and clients remotely. 
  
You can find the latest updates from the gov.uk website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


